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(Neb.)-Crawford Area Will Experience Planned Power Outage Wednesday Evening

By: KCSR News Posted at: 06/26/2013 11:03 AM

(CRAWFORD)-The Crawford area will experience a planned power outage on Wednesday evening for
approximately 3-4 hours as Nebraska Public Power District works on a major line running through the
community. The outage is scheduled for 8:00 p.m.-midnight.
            The outage will include Fort Robinson, but will not affect the Post Playhouse or its evening performance
due a large generator being provided by NPPD.
            KCSR News has known about the scheduled outage for approximately a week, but was asked by an
official with NPPD to not mention it publicly as the power company was going to contact those affected by the
outage individually. However, as other media outlets have taken the initiative, KCSR too feels it fair to make sure
that our listeners know that the outage is taking place.
 
(Questions? Comments? E-mail news@chadrad.com.)
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